
No. EDN-H (21) B (15) 06/2017-All Type ofAwards­
Directorate ofHigher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 
Telephone No. 0177-2653120, 2653575,2653386, Extn. 234, Fax: 0177-2812882 
E-mail: dir.edlt@J"ediffmal.com & geubt@rediffmail. com 
Dated: Shimla-171001 the 

From:- The Director ofHigher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

To 
All the Deputy Di1·ectors ofHigher Education 
in Himachal Pradesh 

Subject:- Regarding recommendations for Padma Awards, 2019. 

Memo: 
Please find enclosed herewith a copy of letter No. GAD-B-(F) 4-2/2016­

Dated: 07/05/2018 received from Deputy Secretary (GAD) to the Government of Himachal 

Pradesh, Shimla-2 on the subject cited above. 

In this connection, you are hereby directed to send your recommendations 

of deserving persons ofPadmaAwards, ifany, latest by 14111 June, 2018, The information related 

to the said awards is available on www.educationhp.org. For additional information please 

contact Additional Secretary, Government of India, Ministry of Home Affairs, North Block 

New-Delhi-110001 on telephone No. 011-23093178 

Kindly treat it as Most Urgent. 

Encl. 06 Pages 	 Jt. Director of Higher Education(C-l) 
Himachal Pradesh 

Endst. No. Even Dated: Shimla-171001 the May, 2018 
Copy for information to:­
1 The Secretary (GAD) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2 w.r.t. his letter 

No. referred to above. 
2 Additional Secretary, Government of India, Ministry of Home Affairs, North Block, 

NewjJ.eW-110001. 
~Superintendent, Computer Cell, Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh 

is requested to uploaded the information related to Padma Awards on departmental 
website. (\ 

4 Guard file. 
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Jt. Director of Hi h r Education(C-I) 
Himachal Pradesh 
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